Services on Sunday 28th June at St John's

Leader: James Dudley-Smith 11.00 am Holy Communion:

> Preacher: David Upton Isaiah C 65 v 17 - 25

Leader: Tom Putt

6.30@St John's Preacher: James Dudley-Smith

Ezekiel C 18 v 1 – 32

and at St Andrew's

Leader & Preacher: Tom Putt 9.30 am Together for Worship

Isaiah C 65 v 17 – 25

There will be a presentation from Street Pastors at the morning services

.

What's on at St John's & St Andrew's				
Monday	9.00 am	Staff Meeting	St John's	
_	10.00 am	Footprints Toddler Group	Schoolrooms	
Tuesday	10.30 am	Holy Communion	St John's	
Wednesday	7.30 pm	18 – 30's Group Park	Grds	
Thursday	10.00 am	Tiny Toes Mum's & Babies	Schoolrooms	
-	10.00 am	CAP "drop in"	St John's	
	12.30 pm	Lunchtime prayer	St John's	
Friday	7.30 pm	Pathfinders/CYFA	Schoolrooms	

In addition..... Week beginning June 21st

Monday 22nd	7.30 pm	Fellowship Group Leaders	The Rectory
Tuesday 23rd	12.30 pm	SALT	St Andrew's Hall
Saturday 27th	9.00 am	TCP Breakfast	Schoolrooms

Contact us: Admin Office: Mon, Tues, Thurs mornings 9.30am-1.30pm (Postal address – Parish Office, St John's Schoolrooms, Church Path, BA20 1HE) e-mail: stjstayeovil@btinternet.com Tel: 01935 427745

Tel: 01935 475352 **Revd James Dudley-Smith**

e-mail: james@sjayeovil.org.uk

Revd Tom Putt Tel: 01935 507964

e-mail: tom@sjyeovil.org.uk

Pastoral Care Coordinator

e-mail: helen@sjyeovil.org.uk **Helen Peace**

Focus editor: Elaine Mitchell Tel: 01935 476097

e-mail: focus@sjayeovil.org.uk

Point of contact for 18 - 30's Group Tel: 07964114001

e-mail: christune@fsmail.net

Christians Against Poverty Centre Manager -

Steve Hart - Tel: 01935 426771



Notice sheet St John's & St Andrew's **Sunday 21st June**

Welcome to all our services at St John's

Morning services will focus on the subject of pastoral care today

11.00 am Morning Worship: James Dudley-Smith & Helen Peace

Romans C 12 v 1 – 16

6.30@St John's Leader: Nick Hackett

> Preacher: Tom Putt Ezekiel C 11 v 16 – 25

and at St Andrew's

9.30 am Holy Communion James Dudley-Smith & Helen Peace

Romans C 12 v 1 – 16

Visitors: Thank you for joining us. Feel free to ask for any information you need, and do introduce yourself to us.

Refreshments are served after the main service.

Babies/Toddlers: St. John's has a supervised crèche for 0-3 from the start of the 11.00 am service. Please ask for directions.

Groups for children begin after the first part of the 11.00 am service at St John's. If your children prefer to stay in the service, that is fine too.

Focus Magazine - The deadline for the July/August issue of Focus magazine is TODAY Sunday, 21st June. Please send any items that you wish to be included to the Editor as soon as possible. Please note that this issue is a double issue so if you miss the deadline your article may have to wait until the September issue. Thank you.

The Beyond Yeovil Group cream tea planned for Sat 27th June has regrettably had to be cancelled but look out for a BYG event later in the year.

Reminder Fellowship Group Leaders - meeting on Mon.22nd June at 7.30pm in the Rectory.

St Andrew's Council Next meeting - not June 24th but July 22nd, 7:30pm at the Rectory.

Holiday Club whole team briefing THURSDAY 2nd JULY

This year's briefing will be preceded by a Fish and Chip Supper, from 6.30pm to 7.30pm. More details to follow soon!

POLAR EXPLORERS - HOLIDAY CLUB – 27th to 31st July and on Sunday 2nd August 2015 WANTED FOR POLAR EXPLORERS HOLIDAY CLUB

Holiday Club would love to borrow:

Sets of Hanging Icicle Christmas Lights

Cross Headed Shredder A pop up tent (not too big!)

Gazebos Barbecues (for Sunday 2nd August)

If you're able to help with any of these items, please speak to Ros Bush (01935 479549), thank you.

HOLIDAY CLUB BBQ - SUNDAY 2nd AUGUST

The Holiday Club team would love to have someone head up the preparation/purchasing of food/cooking BBQ Team - could this be you? This involves buying the food (we will supply funds and details of quantities and where to purchase from) setting up the BBQ's on the north side of St John's so they are ready to serve food after the 11am service on Sunday 2nd August. For more information please speak to Elaine Mitchell or Ros Bush.

Footprints Toddler group - HELPERS NEEDED

This group meets Monday mornings in term-time welcoming mums and their toddlers. We offer a place of friendship and support, where we can show the love of Jesus in action, to mostly non-church families.

We are urgently in need of more helpers from September.

Would you be able to come and help for a couple of hours on a Monday morning? If at least two people joined the team, this may not need to be every week. Please pray about this. Could you help support this ministry? Helpers need to complete a DBS, if they do not currently have one. To find out more, please speak to Joy Neville. (321672)

CHRISTIANS AGAINST POVERTY In May, the Yeovil Debt Centre had been open for 4 years and in the same month we are thrilled to announce there were 5 people who became debt free! We have much to praise God for and ask that you continue to pray for this ministry, especially that God will give people, who are in debt, the courage to ring CAP on 0800 328 0006. If you would like to know more about the Yeovil CAP Centre, please contact the Centre Manager (Steve Hart) on stevehart@capuk.org Thank you.

Mid-Summer Melodies

A concert by Yeovil Peoples Choir will be held in St John's church on Saturday 27th June. The concert starts at 7:30pm with tickets priced at £6 for adults and £4 for children under 16yrs. Tickets (including interval refreshments) will be available on the door. Programmes will also be available at £1 each. Several members St John's church family are in this choir and you are encouraged to join us in supporting what will be a very enjoyable evening.

YEOVIL STREET PASTORS Have you ever thought about joining a Street Pastor team observing from 10pm until midnight? It will help you appreciate what goes on and also to pray for this initiative where Christians from different congregations join together every Friday & Saturday night from 10pm-3.30am and bring the relevance of the church (helping, caring and listening) to the night time economy. If you are interested or want to know how you can become s Street or Prayer Pastor, please contact Steve Hart on either yeovil@streetpastors.org.uk or 07972 057373.

Sherborne Abbey - The Insight Programme

Faith in the Public Square Thursday 16th July 10am - 4pm. Nick Spencer from the Theos think tank will explore further issues he raised in his lecture in autumn 2014. In the morning session Nick will focus on Faith and Society in general. In the afternoon session his focus will be on Cathedrals and Greater Churches and what they represent for wider society.

Yeovil and Blackmore Vale Circuit are holding a farewell service for Rev Linda Barriball, Deacon Gary Hoare and Rev David Hull on Tuesday 21 July, 7.30pm, at Vicarage St Methodist Church. You are welcome to attend as the Circuit says farewell to 3 staff members who are moving on to new things. Linda is moving to Bolton Central Mission, Gary to the Weston Super Mare Circuit and David to the Chaplaincy at Kingswood School, Bath.